Village of Lagrange Committee of Whole Minutes

Record of Proceedings

October 8, 2020
Council President Kincannon started the Committee of Whole meeting at 6:50PM.  Members present Honer, Kincannon, Dill and Karpinski.

The following were discussed during the meeting:
1. Will there be Christmas on the Square?  If not, Durham Ridge HOA would like to have a parade with the Keystone Alumni Band in attendance. 
2. Public Officials have been invited to the next Durham Ridge HOA meeting on Tuesday October 13, 2020 at 7pm.  There will be a light discussion of their concerns.

3. ArchiveSocial is up and running.

4. The water tower is up and running as of today.

5. LCCC update:  Kincannon and Gates attended a meeting on September 28, 2020.  The project is still in process.  Kincannon stated that wi-fi needs to be run to the part of the building LCCC wants access to as well as the gym.  KATS wants to rent the gym for a super bowl party, but they need wi-fi. 
6. The Mayor will be choosing the next Chief of Police in the near future.  The person would have to be approved by Council.  He suggested Council think about the process that should be used in choosing a new Chief.

7. There was question if the Tipple development is back on the table.  There is a lot that needs to be done first by Tipple before he can proceed.  

8. There was discussion of raising the water rates 1-2%.

There being no further business, Committee of the Whole ended at 7:29 PM.  
Signed: ____________________________                       Attested by: 
Gary Kincannon, Council President                          ______________________

 Date: ___________________________   
Kimberly Fallon, Fiscal Officer
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